 
March 3, 2009
Daniel Mendelsohn

Associate Professor, Mechanical Engineering

E 338 Scott Lab 

201 West 19th Avenue

CAMPUS

Dear Dan:

The Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction (CCI) unanimously approved a revision to the Sexuality Studies Interdisciplinary Minor on February 20, 2009.  The CCI Subcommittee on Interdisciplinary Initiatives approved the minor at their meeting on January 8, 2009.  This committee also functions as the college committee for Interdisciplinary Program proposals. Please see the attached transmittal history for detailed minutes from these meetings.

The proposed revision would move three courses (HDFS 370, Soc 340, Psych 555) from the elective section to the “central courses”(core) section of the minor. Not only are these three courses conceptually central to Sexuality Studies, but their addition would increase the frequency of “central course” offerings, thus increasing students’ choice as well as their options to complete the minor in a timely manner. 
Both the CCI and the CCI Interdisciplinary Subcommittee enthusiastically support these changes.
 

Please let me know if I can be of further assistance as CAA considers this proposal.

Sincerely,

Kathleen M. Hallihan

Director, Curriculum and Assessment

c: Randy Smith

    Briggs Cormier

   Terry Gustafson



Arts and Sciences





Curriculum and Assessment Office


4132 Smith Laboratory


174 W. 18th Avenue


Columbus, OH 43210





Phone (614) 292-7226


Fax (614) 688-5678


� HYPERLINK "http://artsandsciences.osu.edu/interdisciplinary/" ��artsandsciences.osu.edu�





























